
From: Doctress Julia
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Removing parking spots on N Baldwin??
Date: Thursday, September 14, 2023 3:36:34 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I and at least 3 of my neighbors park there and have permits to do so. That would be removing the places we need to
park our cars. We live here and pay rent and removing those parking spots is gonna leave us in a really inconvenient
situation, especially in the winter! The 6 spots at E Johnson and N Baldwin are the ONLY places we have to park as
all the other spots are taken up by some guy living in a trailer and other residents! Thanks for your consideration.
PLEASE do not remove those parking spots!

Julia B 1247 E Johnson St apt 5, Bailey B 1247 E Johnson St apt 6
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